
NOTICE OF REQUEST 

FOR PROPOSALS 

The Wood County Commission wishes to obtain mowing services for the following County property: 

Wood County Veterans Park 
191 Veterans Park Drive, Williamstown, WV 

 
The Request for Proposals is for the mowing and weed-eating weekly. 

 

There will be a mandatory meeting to view the property on April 1, 2025, at 1:00 p.m. at the above-

mentioned address. Todd Nonamaker can be contacted at tnonamaker@woodcountywv.com with any 

questions you may have.  

The Wood County Commission will accept the Request for Proposals no later than April 7, 2025 at 9:30 

A.M. 

      

      _________________________________________ 
      David Blair Couch, President 
      Wood County Commission 
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